

State of West Virginia Department of Administration Purchasing Division

NOTICE

Due to the size of this bid, it was impractical to scan every page for online viewing. We have made an attempt to scan and publish all pertinent bid information. However, it is important to note that some pages were necessarily omitted.

If you would like to review the bid in its entirety, please contact the buyer. Thank you.



RECEIVED

July 17, 2008

2008 JUL 17 A 9:50

Ms. Krista Ferrell, Buyer
Department of Administration
Purchasing Division
Building 15
2019 Washington Street, East
Charleston, WV 25305-0130

FURCHASING DIVISION STATE OF WV

RE:

Expression of Interest for Architectural and Engineering Services State Office Building – Fairmont, West Virginia

Dear Ms. Ferrell and Members of the Selection Committee:

Perfido Weiskopf Wagstaff + Goettel (PWWG) is very pleased to submit our qualifications to provide Architectural and Engineering Services for the design of a new State Office Building in downtown Fairmont, WV. We have carefully studied the RFQ, the site, and the surrounding context of downtown Fairmont. There are an abundance of promising opportunities inherent in this project, some of which are depicted in the enclosed materials.

In addition to our past experience and the qualifications of the respective team members who will be assigned, the following factors underscore the benefits of our team:

- We are committed to assigning the most experienced, talented staff for this project. To that end, two of the three principals of the firm will have high levels of involvement in this project.
- We have composed a team of talented consultants, specifically selected for their suitability to this project. This includes the major involvement of firms located in West Virginia.
- We are committed to sustainable design principles. Your building will be evaluated and designed to achieve the appropriate LEED certification level that is in the best interest of the State of West Virginia.

It is well documented that design influences worker productivity and even long term health. Your project will be designed not only to achieve an enhanced working environment, but also to be a source of pride for the citizens of West Virginia. It would be an honor for us to once again be of service to the State of West Virginia and we look forward to the opportunity of an interview to discuss your project in greater detail.

Sincerely,

Alah Weiskopf, AIA Managing Principal